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Cheers to 2024 and a Prosperous 2025 Together

Current News
Saturday, January 11, 2025 Cheers to 2024 and a Prosperous 2025 Together
Dear Valued Customer,

As 2024 has ended, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your trust and

partnership throughout the year. It has been an incredible journey helping businesses like yours unlock the

full potential of their MS-Access databases by converting them into modern, efficient web apps that deliver

flexibility and accessibility like never before.

With our tailored migration services, we’ve supported countless businesses in transforming their legacy

MS-Access systems into powerful, cloud-enabled solutions. These web apps allow seamless access from

anywhere, on any device—whether hosted on a web server or in the cloud with providers like AWS or

Azure. Together, we’ve streamlined operations, enhanced efficiency, and empowered teams to achieve

more.

As we look forward to 2025, we remain committed to continuing this journey with you. Our mission is to

help you stay ahead of the curve by providing cutting-edge solutions tailored to your needs. If you’re

planning to move your MS-Access applications to the cloud or convert them into robust web apps, we’re

here to guide you every step of the way.

Here’s to another year of innovation, collaboration, and success!

 Wishing you a Happy New Year and a prosperous 2025!

Thank you for your trust in Antrow Software. Together, let’s make 2025 even more successful.

Warm regards,

The Antrow Software Team

Antrow Software
Marzahner Ring 2
DE-89415 Lauingen
Germany

Phone: +49 (0)9072 9653967
Email: support@antrow.com
Website: https://antrow.com
Facebook: facebook.com/antrowsoftware
You tube: https://www.youtube.com/@antrowsoftwarems-accesstoa3742


